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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 9:20 AM
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov; dmckinne@blm.gov; Barnhill, Amy D.
Subject: [EXT] Closure Request for Site Location SND 24 31 Sec 13/1 Pad 1 (2RP-5472)
Attachments: C-141 SND 24 31 Sec 13-1 Pad 1.pdf; IMG_5349.jpg; IMG_5350.jpg; IMG_5353.jpg; IMG_

5354.jpg; Closure Request.pdf

To whom it may concern, 
   This spill was not of a reportable quantity.  I am asking for closure of this spill based on that 
fact.  I am attaching some pictures of the liner showing that it is in tact and the spill was cleaned 
up.  Thank you for your consideration.   
    
 
Thank you, 
Amy Barnhill           
Waste and Water Specialist      
MCBU  
Office: 432-687-7108 
Cell: 432-940-8524 
E-Mail: ABarnhill@chevron.com    
#OurEnvironmentMatters 
 
"The highest performance you can expect is the lowest standard you set" 

 
       
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been 
sent to you in error, please reply to the sender that you received the message; then please delete this email.     
 
From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 3:15 PM 
To: White, Tiphanie <TiphanieWhite@chevron.com>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 
jamos@blm.gov; dmckinne@blm.gov; Faulkner, Rick <Rick.Faulkner@chevron.com>; DeLeon, Josepha 
<JDXD@chevron.com>; Barringer, Andrew J <Andrew.Barringer@chevron.com> 
Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] RE: C-141 Form for Site Location SND 24 31 Sec 13/1 Pad 1 (Carlsbad, NM) 
 
RE: C-141 Form for Site Location SND 24 31 Sec 13/1 Pad 1 (Carlsbad, NM) 
 
All, 
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The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5472. 
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
811 S First St. Artesia 
NM 88210 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In 
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or 
local laws and/or regulations. 
 

From: White, Tiphanie <TiphanieWhite@chevron.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 9:57 AM 
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD 
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 
jamos@blm.gov; dmckinne@blm.gov; Faulkner, Rick <Rick.Faulkner@chevron.com>; DeLeon, Josepha 
<JDXD@chevron.com>; Barringer, Andrew J <Andrew.Barringer@chevron.com> 
Subject: [EXT] C-141 Form for Site Location SND 24 31 Sec 13/1 Pad 1 (Carlsbad, NM) 
 
Robert and Victoria:  
  
Please see the attached signed C-141 form pertaining to a spill that occurred on 5/23/19 at site name: SND 24 31 Sec 
13/1 Pad 1.  
  
  
Very Respectfully, 
  
Tiphanie White-LaGue●● 
Environmental Compliance Support (Central Basin & Delaware Basin) 
  
Chevron North America Exploration and Production 
6301 Deauville Blvd  
Midland, TX 79706 
Office: 1+ 432-687-7763 
Mobile: 1+ 661-213-1344 

  


